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Bulletin #10 of 2024. November 1, 2024

NEW PRODUCT BULLETIN
P/N 510-724 Low Volume Oral Nasal (LVON)

Products Affected: All KMDSI Helmets and BandMasks® EXCEPT the KM Diamond

Kirby Morgan® is pleased to announce releasing the new Low Volume Oral Nasal (LVON). This mask is 
lower in volume and offers the lowest CO2 levels and the maximum breathing performance possible.

The LVON will replace the P/N 510-690 and 510-747 Oral Nasal Masks and become the new standard for 
all helmets and BandMasks®. The 510-690 and 510-747 Oral Nasal Masks will remain available through 
our authorized dealer network, www.kirbymorgan.com/dealers

The LVON will soon be available in production units and kits, but it’s available as an individual spare now.

Always purchase your Kirby Morgan® products from an authorized Kirby Morgan® dealer. All authorized 
Kirby Morgan® dealers are listed on our website, www.kirbymorgan.com/dealers.

Please contact your authorized KMDSI dealer or e-mail sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information.


